
Bitterroot School PTA Meeting 

Thursday, November 17, 2016 

6:30-7:30pm Bitterroot Library 

 

 Attendance: 

Bonnie Bear Don’t Walk, Mary Rose Swan, Cressida Carroll, Jenny Jasper, Laura Lindseth, Monica Smith, 
Nicole Holman, Jill Swoope, Jen Gordon, Lynnette Papka, Jennifer Bunn, Fallon Loomis, Kristal Craig, 
Bridget Cash, Kristin Voigt, Alexis Buss 

Bonnie Bear Don’t Walk called the meeting to order at 6:30pm 

Minutes from October meeting was approved by Mary Rose and seconded by Jenny Jasper 

 
Treasurer’s Report: 

Cressida Carroll presented the Treasurer’s report. We have $10,236.60 in General Checking and 
$2,990.64 in General Savings.  

Principal’s Report: 

Dr. Henry was absent.  

Movie Night:  

Due to the holidays we will not be showing a movie for December. Our next planned movie night is 
January 6th, 2017 

Panda Express Fundraiser: 

It was suggested that we do a thank you card for Panda Express and involve the students in on this. It 
was also suggested that we push out more reminders so everyone is aware on the day of the fundraiser. 
Total amount raised to date is $623.72. 

Project Lead The Way: 

Dr. Henry has asked if we could help with getting more car kits for 3rd and 4th grade. The goal of getting 
more would help with more kids being hands on and less sharing. Jenny Jasper moved to approve that 
that PTA will help fund some of the cost. Monica Smith seconded.  

 



 

Holiday Party: 

Bonnie Bead Don’t Walk is running the committee this year. Bonnie also asked to have the extra $100 
back instead of cutting the budget back that we decided on at the budget meeting. Mary Swan 
motioned to approve and Jenny Jasper Seconded. Please sign up or tell the PTA if you would like to join. 
The committee will keep you updated on times when they will be meeting.  Mrs. Neese and the KC Club 

will be selling raffle tickets for another fundraiser and you do not need to be present to win. 

Other Business: 

We will no longer be doing a separate calendar. We will combine ours with Dr. Henry's newsletter. 

Fundraiser with Dominos will be every other month on the first Tuesday of each month. 

It was suggested to add a Stem Fund into our PTA budget to help with cost of Project Lead the Way Kits 

and other technology upgrades in the future. 

The PTA was asked to provide refreshments for the 4th and 5th grade Art show at the Yellowstone art 
museum. Laura Lindseth motioned and Jill Swoope seconded. 

Thank you to all who helped us with providing dinner to the teachers and staff during conference. They 
loved it.  

 

Bonnie Bear Don’t Walk adjourned the meeting at 7:30 pm. 

 

 


